
The Perry Park Water and Sanitation District Office 
remains closed to reduce COVID-19 transmission, 

effective April 27, 2020.

Consistent with Safer at Home Guidelines issued by Colorado 
Governor Jared Polis and Public Health Order 20-28, the Perry 

Park Water and Sanitation District Office remains closed.

The District will provide Customer service support by phone, 
email and remote desktop connection. 

The District’s website www.ppwsd.org and District’s voice 
message at 303-681-2050 will be updated with any

water or sewer service specific situations which may occur 
during this time period.

We will be as adaptive and responsive as possible.

Thank you for your understanding, and flexibility.
Emergency: 1-888-299-2786

http://www.ppwsd.org/

